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CIRCULAR TO DEPARTMENTS AND AUTHORITIES NO. 4 OF 2005 

RECLASSIFICATION APPEALS BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE ARBITRATOR: 
REVISED PRACTICE DIRECTION 

The Public Service Arbitrator of the Western Australian Industrial Relations Commission 
has issued a revised Practice Direction dealing with reclassification appeals.  

Departments and Authorities are required to give effect to the terms of the Practice 
Direction from 8 April 2005. 

The revised Practice Direction is attached. 

The Practice Direction was also published in the Western Australian Industrial Gazette on 
27 April 2005 and will be made available on the Commission’s website – 
www.wairc.wa.gov.au.  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
JEFF RADISICH 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
LABOUR RELATIONS  

19 May 2005 
 
 

  
 

http://www.wairc.wa.gov.au/
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